
Vacancies for Three Councillors to 
Serve on Wellow Parish Council 

 

Due to insufficient nominations at the recent 
elections, the Parish Council are now inviting 

applications from members of the public who wish to 
be considered for co-option to serve as a member of 

Wellow Parish Council. 

Applications must be made on the official form, and 
returned no later than 5th July 2023. 

Short listed applicants will then be invited to give 
a presentation at the next meeting of the Council to 
be held at 7.30pm on Monday 17th July 2023 when a 

decision will be made 

Please note that Wellow Parish Councils regular 
meetings are now held Bi-Monthly so this is less of a 

commitment of your time than previously 

 

Please contact the Clerk for further information and 
application forms  

 

clerkwellowparishcouncil@gmail.com 

 

those without Internet access  

The Clerk 

Wellow Parish Council 

30 Highfield Road 

Clipstone 

NG21 9ER 

  

   Claire Wigman Parish Clerk 6/6/2023 

mailto:clerkwellowparishcouncil@gmail.com


 


